

The Crossley Heath School

Head Teacher: Lynnette Cassidy, MBA The Crossley Heath School, Savile Park, Halifax, West Yorkshire HX3 0HG Tel: 01422 360272 • e-mail: admin@crossleyheath.org.uk

8th September 2023

Dear Parents,

GCSE Science Revision Guides

At the start of your child's GCSE Science courses (biology, chemistry, physics) they will receive a CGP revision guide for each science from their class teacher. We provide these as a paper-based resource for students to use to support their homework, revision and other independent learning (in addition to the online textbooks). These revision guides will be for your child to keep, annotate and use throughout their GCSE science studies, and are not required to be returned at the end of the course.

As we know how useful our current and former students find these revision guides, they will be provided to all students free of charge. This does, however, cost the school a significant amount of money from a limited budget. Therefore, we are asking if parents would be prepared to voluntarily cover the cost of their child's revision guides (£10 in total). This would allow us to spend more money on other resources to support your child in their studies at Crossley Heath.

If you do choose to support us in this way, please make the payment on Parent Pay by Friday 22nd September. We fully understand this will not be possible for all, and would like to emphasise that all students will still receive the revision guides, whether parents are able to make this voluntary contribution or not.

Please do not hesitate to get in touch if you have any questions.

Yours faithfully,

Dr Chipperfield Head of Biology (s.chipperfield@crossleyheath.org.uk)







